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City Facilities Fair Day Closures 
 
New Braunfels, TX — Most City of New Braunfels facilities, including City Hall, Parks Administration and the 

Westside Community Center will be closed on Friday, September 23rd in celebration of Comal County Fair Day.  

The New Braunfels Public Library will be closed on Friday and also on Saturday and Sunday.  

 However, the Fischer Park Nature Center will be open and Solid Waste and Recycling services (garbage, 

recycling, and green waste pickup) will occur as normal. 

 “Citizens should also note that many of the City Hall departments are moving to the new facility at 550 

Landa Street over this coming weekend and that the new City Hall will open at 1:00 p.m. on Monday, September 

26th,” said Public Information Officer Sheri Masterson.  “After that point the old City Hall site at 424 S. Castell Ave. 

will house only the Streets and Drainage, Solid Waste and Recycling and Fire Training divisions.” 
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